
 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Wow! The term has flown by! It seems like only yester-

day I was challenging myself to learn all the students 

names and we are now almost to the end of term 1. 

This is the last newsletter before school holidays, I 

hope you all have a safe, restful and happy holidays 

and look forward to seeing you all next term ready for 

another action packed term of learning.  
 

Survey 

Thank you to the few parents who have returned their 

survey with what they would like to see more of in the 

newsletter, itôs not too late to bring it back. There is the 

same survey in this newsletter. Please fill it out and 

send it back. 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

A letter was sent home this week with information 

about the interviews and a timetable for you to fill out 

with preferred days and times. If you havenôt sent it 

back, please do so ASAP as this is an important part 

of the reporting process. 
 

Family Maths Challenge 

In each of the newsletters from now on, there will be a 

family Maths Challenge for you to complete as a fami-

ly. The focus of these puzzles is to talk about ways 

they can be solved. Once you have completed them, 

please bring them to the office with your names and 

classes.  
 

NAPLAN 

Next term the year 3, 5 and 7 students need to under-

take the annual NAPLAN testing. The tests are de-

signed to have some easy, some hard and some very 

hard questions in them. I know in previous years, there 

have been questions I donôt know the answer to. I 

have found the tests donôt tell the teachers anything 

they donôt already know about your child. If you have 

any questions about NAPLAN, please donôt hesitate to 

come in and ask them. 

Student Free Day 

Just a reminder that we will be starting back on Tues-

day 1st May. Teachers are attending professional de-

velopment on the Monday and will not be on site. 

Kind Regards, 

Kerri 

2018 Materials and Services Charges 
 

Thank you to everyone who has paid their Materials & 

Services Charge.  

A reminder that fees can be paid straight into the 

school bank account using the following information. 
 

Port Wakefield Primary School Council 

BSB: 065 503     Acct:  1001 7488 
 

Also those who have not applied for School Card as 

yet, you are encouraged to do so as soon as possible. 

Remember there have been increased change to the 

income limit, so you may now be eligible where in the 

past you werenôt. 
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Monday 9th April Year 7ðParent Information session for Balaklava High Schoolð6:30pm 

Friday 13th April Assembly 8:50am 

End of Term 1ðEarly dismissal 2:00pm 

 Term 2 

Monday 30th April 

(First day of term) 

Student Free Day 

Tuesday 1st May Term 2, starts 

Monday 7th Mayï    

Friday11th May 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Tuesday 15th May-

Thursday 17th May 

NAPLAN for year 3, 5 and 7 students 



 

 

Port Wakefield SchoolðParent Club Easter Raffle  

Thank you to all the people who supported and donated 

items to our Easter Raffle this year. Congratulations to all the  

winners of the raffle. 

1st Sam Florance  17th Amanda Castle 

2nd   Heather Brown  18th Collins-Dodd Clan 

3rd Tara I   19th Di Simpson 

4th  Miss Kelly  20th Anthony Curtis 

5th Ferguson Family 21st Di Simpson 

6th Karen Daniel  22nd India Amos 

7th Collins-Dodd Clan  

8th Shaun Riley   

9th Deb Pierson   

10th Ferguson Family   

11th Joe Parcon   

12th Judy Millar 

13th Skye Griffiths 

14th King Nguyen 

15th Rob Studham 

Cut this out and place somewhere 

handy when paying school or kindy   

accounts via Internet Banking. 
  

Port Wakefield Primary School Council 

Banking Details  BSB:  065 503      

Acct:  1001 7488 
 

Port Wakefield Kindergarten 

Banking Details   BSB: 065 503      

Acct:  1011 1968 

Below is the sa.gov.au website which gives you access to im-

portant Government information. School Card forms are also 

available under the Education and Learning tab. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The State Government has produced their new logo. We are 

now know as the Department of Education. The DECD website 

has now changed to www.education.sa.gov.au 



 

 

 

Swimming Week 
Coles Sports for Schools 

School Leaders 

SRC 

Peer Mediator 

Elections 
 

Odd Sock Day Fundraiser 

SANFL Coaching Clinic 

The  

Silly  

Scientist 


